
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our final few weeks of Nursery School are now here and your wonderful children are about 
to leave us! We are so proud of our pupils and we hope you will all keep in touch and let us 
know how they are getting on in primary 1. We have lots planned for the last few weeks and 
we hope to see you all before the end of term 

Mrs Compton- Principal 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Graduation-­  letters  have  been  distributed  for  
this.  Friday  22nd  June  N2  class  children  
arrive  9:30  am,  N1  class  Children  arrive  at  
11:15.  Children  leave  after  their  ceremony.  
No  breakfast  club  or  lunches  this  day.    
  
Reminders: Fri 8th June new parents meeting school 
closes 1pm Lunches will be served 
Fri 15th June (New pupil induction) School closes  
11:30 am no lunches 

McArthur Nursery School 
June 2018 

 

General Notes & reminders …… 

•   School fund/Snack £5.00 per week.   Please 
note partial attendance still requires full 
payment in order to pay for annual 
subscription. This fee pays for snacks in 
school as well as paying for special treats 
such as Mr Hullabaloo, falconry etc 

•   Teddy  bear  family  picnic-­  we  are  
hoping  to  hold  this  on  the  last  day  of  
term  29th  June.  Children  can  arrive  at  9  
am  with  their  teddy  bears.  Families  are  
invited  to  join  us  from  10:15  am  and  
enjoy  a  snack  ,  stay  and  play.  £2.50  per  
family  payable  on  arrival  .Fingers  
crossed  the  sun  shines  this  day  so  we  
can  host  friends  and  family,  we  will  let  
you  know  on  the  day  if  weather  has  
permitted  this  event  !  Families  are  
welcome  to  stay  from  10:15-­11:30  am  
when  school  finishes. 

 

Dates for your diary… 
*Weds 30th, Thurs 31st May and Fri 1st June- 
parent teacher interviews. School closes 1pm 
*Fri 8th June 1pm close 
*Fri 15th June 11:30 am close 
* Fri 22nd June – Graduation ceremonies 
*Thurs 28th- pupil fun day end of term party 
(pupils only) 
*Fri 29th school closes 11:30 am END OF 
TERM 
*Fri 29th June- Teddy Bear family and friends 
picnic . 10:15-11:30 am . £2.50 per family 
 
 

 
This term we will … 

•   Explore the summer season . Learn about staying safe in the sun/shade 
•   Talk about travel and holiday destinations 
•   Release our Frogs and butterflies into the wild and discuss their habitats 
•   Keep well out of the way of bees and wasps. 
•   We will also spend time talking about what happens after the summer holidays, when most of 

us go on to Big School.  We will practise sitting very still at Storytime and being very grown up 
by looking after all our own belongings!  We will also place children going to the same school 
together for school lunch.  This is to help build up the number of children your child knows.  

•   Continue our work on number 
•   Continue our work on mark making and forming letters to write our names 

 
We would love to keep in touch with you all in the future and let you know about our family fun 
days/events that you can come to. If anyone is interested in setting up a ‘Friends of McArthur’ 
facebook page please let Mrs Compton know! Our new website is now up and running too- please take 
a look and share!..mcarthurnurseryschool.co.uk 


